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To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Regarding member inputs on challenges faced in exports to Turkey 

We wish to inform you that the Department of Commerce (DoC) has requested for inputs on 

challenges faced by plastic exporters while exporting to Turkey and also strategies to promote 

exports.  

The insights collected through this exercise will help in evaluating the operational challenges, 

procedural bottlenecks, or market-related barriers that may be hindering India’s exports to 

Turkey. This will further assist the government in taking appropriate initiatives to enhance 

exports to Turkey. 

Accordingly, you are requested to share your challenges and also strategies to boost exports 

to Turkey at the earliest convenience. 

Should you require any clarification or further information, please feel free to reach out 

at bharti@plexconcil.org; research@plexconcil.org  

We would greatly appreciate your valuable inputs/comments/feedback by today. 

 

Regards, 

 

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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